

Ryan M. Gallucci Executive Director, Washington Office Assistant Adjutant General Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States

Ryan M. Gallucci was appointed Executive Director of the VFW Washington Office on March 1, 2023. He is responsible for day-to-day VFW operations in the nation's capital, as well as all engagements with the executive and legislative branches of the federal government, foreign dignitaries, and peer veteran service organizations. Ryan is the first post-9/11 veteran to hold the position. In addition to his role position as Executive Director, Ryan was duly appointed as Assistant Adjutant General on July 27, 2023.

A native of North Kingstown, R.I., Ryan served in the Army Reserve from June 1999 to June 2007, and served in the Iraq War from 2003 to 2004 as a civil affairs sergeant with the 443rd Civil Affairs Battalion. For his service, he received the Bronze Star and the Combat Action Badge. Ryan holds a bachelor's degree in journalism and political science from the University of Rhode Island.

He and his wife, Katie, reside in Annapolis, Maryland, with their daughters, Lily and Mia.



-vfw-